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HOSPITAL PROGRAM 

August 2025  

“A FORCE FOR OUR VETERANS” 
The Auxiliary Hospital Program is essential to our Veterans and equally rewarding to the 

volunteers who dedicate their time serving those that have served. 

Gratitude for Your Generosity 

Thank you for your generous food and monetary donations in support of our initiative, BE A 

FORCE FOR OUR HOMELESS HOSPITAL VETERANS. 

Your contributions directly help us provide nourishment for homeless veterans who seek care 
at VA facilities—each donation makes a meaningful impact. 

Reporting and Prize Drawings 

My fillable report form is on the Department website. Please use one report form for each 

month, my email address is on the form. If you use snail mail, please mail the original report 

form. For each report submitted, you’ll earn one ticket toward the prize drawing at the 

Department Convention.      One winner will be selected from each membership group. 

Submit your reports, stack your chances, and 

good luck at the convention! 
 

Raffle Opportunity 

Auxiliaries who signed in at the Hospital table 

at SOI received a raffle ticket for a $25 drawing 

at the September COA. There will be one 

winner. 

 

If you didn’t receive my Hospital Program at 

the SOI, please contact me and I will forward to 

you.  

 

 

 

Martinsburg VAMC 

September 4th 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every small act of kindness ripples outward, touching the lives of veterans who have sacrificed 

so much for our country. Through your steadfast support—whether by reporting your hours, 

donating, or simply spreading the word—you help create a network of compassion and hope. 

Together, we are not only meeting essential needs but also delivering the encouragement and 

recognition our veterans deserve. Let’s continue this momentum, lifting up our hospital 

program and each other as we move forward as a “Force for our Hospitalized Veterans.” 

 

Cynthia Davis, PDP, Department of Maryland Hospital Chairman,  AKA Princess Leia 

FROM SEA TO SHINING SEA HONORING OUR VETERANS 

 

 

A heartfelt congratulations to Cheri Brown for successfully 

recruiting a hospital volunteer. Every step forward strengthens our 

mission—thank you Cheri for making a difference. 


